Nichola Meehan

#

From: Nichola Meehan

Sent: Tuesday 15 June 2021 11:16
To: Nina Murray (Housing)

Subject: RE: Celtic Interconnector Project
Hi Nina,

| wish to acknawledge your response received by the PCI Unit.
Kind Regards

Nichola

From: Nina Murray {Housing) [mailto:Nina.Murray@housing.gov.ie]
Sent: Monday 14 June 2021 18:52

To: Nichola Meehan <N.Meehan@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Eamonn Foley {Housing) <Eamonn.Foley@housing.gov.ie>
Subject: RE: Celtic Interconnector Project

Nichola,
| refer to your request below.

In accordance with s30 of the Planning and Development Act 2000, as amended, | am specifically preciuded from
acting in relation to any particular case, with which a planning authority or An Bord Pleandla is or may be concerned.
Therefore, | cannot comment on a planning application or a proposal which will go into the planning system.

Kind regards.

Nina Murray
Principal Officer, Foreshore Unit

Tel: 053 911 7332 or 087 7456 6327

An Roinn Tithiochta, Rialtais Aititil agus Oidhreachta
Department of Housing, Locai Government and Heritage

Béthar an Bhaile Nua, Loch Garman, Y35 AP30
Newtown Road, Wexford, Y35 AP80

From: Nichola Meehan <N.Meehan@pleanala.ie>

Sent: Tuesday 4 May 2021 15:10

To: Nina Murray (Housing) <Nina.Murray@housing.gov.ie>
Subject: Celtic Interconnector Project

Dear Nina,

Please find attached a copy of the letter issued to you today in relation to the Celtic Interconnector Draft
Application File.



Please note that the last day for a response is 14% June, 2021,

Kind Regards

Nichola Meehan
PCI Unit
01-8737135

Nichola Meehan
Executive Officer
LAPS-SIDS

An Bord Pleanala

64 Mariborough Street
Dublin 1

D01 V802

Teil: 01-8737135
Facs: 01-8722684

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann tg an riomhphost seo a phriontail. Please consider the Environment
before printing this mail.

Fégra Riin: T4 an riomhphost seo agus aon chomhaid at4 nasctha leis faoi riin agus dirithe amhdin don seolai. M4 bhfuair i an
riomhphost seo tri earrdid, déan teagmhéil le bainisteoir an chérais.

Tabhair faoi deara led thoil: aon tuairim{ nochtaithe san riomhphost seo is iad tuairimi an tseoltéra féin agus nil sé intuigthe
gurb jad tuairim{ An Bhoird Pleandla né go gcloionn siad le polasaithe raite an Bhoird.

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the addressee. If you
have received this email in error please notify the system manager.

Please Note: any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views or
accord with the stated policies of An Bord Pleanéla.

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann ti an riomhphost seo a phriont4il. Please consider the Environment before printing
this mail,



